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ZERO WASTE ADVISORY COMMISSION 

UNIVERSAL RECYCLING ORDINANCE (URO) COMMITTEE 
 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 20, 2022, 1:00 PM 
AUSTIN CITY HALL ROOM 1101 

301 W 2ND ST 
AUSTIN, TEXAS 78701 

 
Some members of the ZERO WASTE ADVISORY COMMISSION may be participating by 
video conference. Public comment will be allowed in person or remotely by telephone. Speakers 
may only register to speak on an item once either in person or remotely and will be allowed up to 
three minutes to provide their comments. Registration no later than noon the day before the 
meeting is required for remote participation. To register to speak, members of the public must: 
Call or email Elizabeth Nelson at (512) 974-6492 or Elizabeth.Nelson@austintexas.gov 

 
CURRENT COMMISSIONERS:  
Cathy Gattuso (Chair); Kaiba White; and Jonathan Barona 

 
AGENDA 

 
CALL TO ORDER 

 
PUBLIC COMMUNICATION: GENERAL 

The first ten (10) speakers registered to speak no later than noon the day before the meeting 
will be allowed a three-minute allotment to address their concerns regarding items not posted 
on the agenda. 

 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
1. Approve the minutes of the Zero Waste Advisory Commission URO Committee Meeting 

on June 30, 2022 
 
DISCUSSION AND ACTION ITEMS  
2. Discussion and possible action on organic waste collection at multifamily properties 

including possible amendments to the Universal Recycling Ordinance.  
 

FUTURE AGENDA ITEMS 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
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The City of Austin is committed to compliance with the American with Disabilities Act.  
Reasonable modifications and equal access to communications will be provided upon request.  
Meeting locations are planned with wheelchair access.  If requiring Sign Language Interpreters 
or alternative formats, please give notice at least 2 days (48 hours) before the meeting date.  
Please call Yahel Baranovicht, in the Austin Resource Recovery Department, at 512-974-1733, 
for additional information; TTY users route through Relay Texas at 711.   

For more information on the Zero Waste Advisory Commission, please contact Yahel 
Baranovicht at (512) 974-1733. 

 


